
Feedback Request for Volunteer Recruitment 

Drive 

Dear [Volunteer Name], 

Thank you for your participation in our recent volunteer recruitment drive. Your involvement is 

what makes our community stronger and helps us achieve our goals. 

We are always looking to improve our processes and would greatly appreciate your feedback. 

Please take a moment to share your thoughts on the following: 

• What did you enjoy most about the recruitment drive? 

• Was there anything you found challenging? 

• Do you have any suggestions for future recruitment events? 

Your insights are invaluable to us, and your feedback will help us enhance future recruitment 

drives. Please reply to this email or fill out the attached feedback form. 

Thank you once again for your support! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


